
We will be closed on Christmas Day, December 25th, and
Boxing Day, December 26th. On December 27th, we will
only be serving a frozen meal, no lunches. Please make sure
you have ordered enough meals to last you through the
holidays. Most of our meals can be frozen if you need them
to last longer. We will also be closed on New Years Day,
January 1st. Please order extra meals for this day, if needed. 
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HOLIDAY CLOSURES

A season of giving, gratitude, and love! This holiday season
we want to take a moment to thank our donors for their
contributions this year, our volunteers for their hard work
and dedication to our clients, our staff for staying committed
to our daily operations and, of course, our clients -
everything we do is for you and we remain grateful to be
able to continue to provide you with our important
community service. Thank you all!
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SPREADING HOLIDAY CHEER IN OUR COMMUNITY

SPECIAL TREATS AND GOODIES ARE COMING

CONNECT WITH US
We invite you, as well as your family and friends, to join us on social media, if you are
able. You can find us on Facebook, Twitter and Linked In @sndmow or on Instagram
@sndmow2021. We would also love to hear your feedback on Google.. Leave us a review
on our business page: Surrey-North Delta Meals on Wheels!

CELEBRATING THE HOLIDAYS WITH YOU

We received a unexpected donation from Bailey Metal
Products in South Surrey, on behalf of The Hunt Family
Charitable Foundation. We are so grateful for their
consideration and generosity in the amount of $10,000! This
contribution goes a long way, allowing us to continue
serving the community without having to raise our prices. 
We also received a donation from the Old English Car Club!
This is not this groups first time raising funds for our charity
and we are so appreciative for their continued consideration
and support. Thank you for your contributions!

RECENT DONATIONS

Like every year, our clients will
be receiving many goodies and
treats from the community this
holiday season! 
The Fraser Valley Quilter’s
Guild has gifted us beautiful
placemats, enough for every
client, volunteer, and staff
member to have one!
Angels on the Move provides a
bag of goodies for each and
every client for a Christmas
gift. Just a group of thoughtful
realtors that want to let you
know they are thinking of you!
Our Board of Directors and
Staff are thinking about you
too, that’s why we also provide 

THERE IS
NOTHING MORE
PRECIOUS THAN

TIME SPENT
TOGETHER!

our clients with a box of treats! We hope you all enjoy
all of the extra gifts you will be receiving this month!
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THE SCOOP AT SNDMOW
SHARING ALL THE LATEST NEWS WITH YOU

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
from the Meals on Wheels team! 
We want to extend our warmest wishes to you all this holiday
season and best wishes for the New Year. No matter how
you celebrate this magical season, we hope that you are
blessed with tons of family time, great food and fun-filled
activities!
With Winter arriving on our doorsteps, we want to remind our 

weather conditions. As our bookkeeper, she doesn’t let
funding issues interfere with our mission to serve our clients
to the best of our ability. We are so grateful to have her
running the show, thank you Christine!
Marilyn Hunter & Marilyn Thomas are celebrating their 4th
year as volunteers for us on December 8th. Both Marilyns  
are currently serving on the Board of Directors and often go
above and beyond for our clients and  our organization.
Thank you for making a difference in our community!

clients and their families that
we are unable to deliver meals
during bad weather. If it is icy
or snowy, it is too dangerous
for our volunteers to deliver
meals. Please make sure you
have some food on hand
incase we are unable to get
our meals to you.

VOLUNTEER
ANNIVERSARIES

On December 5th, we
celebrated our Administrator’s
13th year working with our
charity, first as a volunteer in
2011 and then staff member in
2013. Christine Morettin runs
the office and does deliveries
when a route needs to be
filled, even in the worst 



2DANCING THROUGH THE DECADES
ANNUAL CHARITY FUNDRAISER COMING SPRING 2025


